

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

The Wednesday Lunch Program is BACK!

St Lucy in partnership with your local Lunch Lady Pam is thrilled to be able to offer the Universal Meal Program until the end of the school year.

Your next delivery will be: **Wed Feb 19 2025** Get your order in by **Wed Feb 19 at 7am (Day of delivery)**

The Program will be offered every Wednesday and you will receive new menus regularly

If you Already Have an Account

You can place orders before 7am for any Wednesday at <u>order.lunchlady.ca</u>. You can order as little or as often as you choose.

If you are **NEW** to the Program, there are Two Ways to Sign Up

- Register for a Regular Account by <u>CLICKING HERE</u>. Each balanced meal is affordably priced at \$5.75
- Register for a Pay-What-You-Can Account by <u>CLICKING HERE</u>. There is **NO cost** for the meal, but you will have the opportunity to make a contribution at the checkout when you go to **VERIFY** your order.

About the Program

A Regular and Vegetarian Choice will be available each Lunch Day. All meals arrive at school individually packaged and ready for distribution. No one's account status will be visible or made known to other participants in the program

Children are asked to <u>bring a Leak-Proof Bag</u> to school as all leftovers and containers should be taken home. Children are also invited to bring their own re-usable cutlery from home each lunch day.

Enjoy!

Questions? Please reach out to your Lunch Lady Team at brampton@thelunchlady.ca
Please note The Lunch Lady operates peanut and tree nut-free commercial kitchens, however, it is the parent and caregivers' responsibility to review each meal and select only meals that consider their child's dietary restrictions. Please reach out to brampton@thelunchlady.ca with any special requests.